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REMC 5 Updates

November, 2010

Personnel Skilled in Technology Reporting – by December 1


Districts are required to report, in the Registry of Educational Personnel (REP), the number of staff members assessed in the use of technology and, of those, the number deemed skilled. This collection will require submission of data for the following three staff member groups only:
· Teachers

· Librarian/Media Specialists

· School Administrators
In an effort to ease the data gathering for this requirement, the Instructional Technology Specialist committee of REMC (RITS) created a self-check assessment that is easy to administer and is aligned with the National Educational Technology Standards for Teachers (NETS-T). It ties all questions to the NETS-T from basic productivity to Web 2.0. Schools should get a very good idea of their staff's proficiency with this comprehensive tool.


Online assessment: http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/psta2010 
(Should be completed by November 19 to allow adequate time for processing results)


Once your staff has completed the assessment this fall, please email Kay Hauck khauck@cgresd.net for the results. They will be sent back to you in Excel format.

NOTE:  At this time, it is up to each district to decide how to collect data on the number of personnel skilled in technology.  There is a “rumor” that the RITS survey will be the required data collection tool beginning in 2011-2012.
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